
August 18th, 2022 
 
 

CNV ISSUES AN INVESTOR ALERT  

 
The Securities and Exchange Commission of Argentina - COMISIÓN NACIONAL 
DE VALORES (CNV) pursuant to its Resolution No. RESFC-2022-21902-APN-
DIR#CNV - dated August 17, 2022, warns that: 
 

GRUPO DE INVERSORES ARGENTINA (GIA) 

 

Is not authorized to provide any invitation, either to the public or to specific 
groups or segments, to perform any legal transaction with tradable securities, 
by any means of dissemination, meetings or conferences, through the 
following websites, e-mail account, cellphones or social media accounts: 
https://www.grupoinversoresargentina.com/ 
https://www.giaselecta.com/ 
https://www.facebook.com/GRINVAR/ 
https://www.instagram.com/grinvarg/instag 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC1036RHmX-UtTWJ4db9E4-g 
sectorclientes@grupoinversoresargentina.com 
sectorinversores@grupoinversoresargentina.com 
central@grupoinversoresargentina.com 
+541177004552 
+5491131665611 
01121110554  
+541177202708  
or any other internet website or means of dissemination, for not having the 
authorization required for that purpose. 


